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ALIB Post Secondary Funding for 

2019-2020 Fiscal Year 

Adams Lake Band Education Department would like to inform 

Adams Lake Membership who has plans to apply for Post 

Secondary Funding for this fiscal year. 

 

At this time the funds our department receives from Indigenous 

Canada Services (AANDC) for this fiscal year has been 

allocated to existing students and those on Priority list. 

 

Therefore, we cannot approve any new Post Secondary 

Applications for this fiscal year 2019-2020. 

 

Should you apply you will be placed on waitlist and is based  

funding availability.    

 

We will assist membership to find alternative funding i.e.: 

ASSETS, Scholarship/Bursaries.  

 

 

 

From Education  Department  
(08/22/2019) 
 


